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Caring and working together 

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA 
 

FACEBOOK—FACEBOOK.COM/LODGEFARMWILLENHALL 
TWITTER—@LODGEPRIMARY 

School News 
Last Friday we said a sad fare-
well to our wonderful cook Mrs 

Brotherton who has provided the 
children (and staff!) delicious 
meals for 20 years.  We wish  

Mrs Brotherton a wonderful and 
restful retirement 

 

 
Governing Body of Lodge Farm Primary 

School 
We currently have two Parent Governor      

vacancies. It is necessary, therefore, for par-
ents to apply to fill this vacancies. The Gov-
erning Body has a range of powers and du-

ties.  In broad terms they are: 
Helping to establish (with the Head 
Teacher) the aims and policies of the 
school and how the standards of edu-
cation can be improved; 
Deciding the conduct of the School – 
that is, how in general terms, it 
should be run; 
Helping to draw up (with the Head 
Teacher and Staff) the School Devel-
opment Plan; 
Helping to decide how to spend the 
School’s budget; 
Making sure that the National Curric-
ulum is taught; 
Acting as a link between local com-
munity and the school; 

 
If you are interested, please call the office to 
collect a paper form or ask for an electronic 
version and return to Mrs Boys no later than 
Thursday 20th October, 4pm.  

If you need help with or are worried with the rise 

of the cost of living and have concerns please do 

not worry about reaching out to us, our Family 

Liasion Team are here to help  

Contact the school office and ask for an appoint-

ment with Mrs Jackson for help, advice and sup-

port. 



 

Caring and working together 

Parent Pay 
Reminder 

Please could all 
parents check 
their accounts 

regularly and top 
up when needed. 
Credit needs to be 
on accounts prior 
to attending wrap 
around clubs and 
ordering school 

dinner.   
If an account is in 

persistent debt  
we  

 
 
 

may be forced to  
revoke club 

places. If you 
need support or 
any help with 
parent pay, or 
think that you 
may be entitled 
to free school 
meals, please 
contact the  

School office 
 

 
PE and Swimming Timetable 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PE 

Monday  

1OL Rec  

RS/CS 

5GL 

6HL 

Tuesday  

2HW 

3PB 

4DB 

Wednesday 

3ND 

4SW 

Thursday  

1/2HK 

Friday  

Nursery 

Rec  

5RH 

6LL 

Swimming 

Thursday 

Year 3 

Year 6 

4SW 

5RH 

 

Friday  

5GL 

4DB 

Please note that  

Swimming is part of the 
curriculum and is a 
compulsory lesson. 

Children who do not 
have a swimming kit or 
a medical note will be 
issued with a spare kit 
from the school supply 

Secondary School Applications are 
now open for children in our current 
Year 6.   

It is easy to apply online at  

www.go.walsall.gov.uk/
schools_and_learning/
schools_in_walsall/school_admissions 

Applications close on 31st October. 

 

Many of the local secondary schools 
will have open evenings and events, 
we will  notify Y6 parents of these as 
we are informed, please keep an eye 
on your emails. 

 



 
 

 

 Parking at Lodge Farm  

Please be aware that the staff car 
park is not open to parents.  We 
have had instances of vehicles 
entering the school site and drivers 
being inconsiderate. 

Can we please remind you to not 

 






